October 27, 1973

Prof. O. D. Llovell 22101 Osborne Road Lakeville, IN 46536

Dear Ora:

To my shock and embarassment I was cleaning out my desk drawer last night and ran across this enclosed bill from GRAPHIC.

It is the bill for the "Reservation Cards" and the WTS Programs which were printed for us last August for our general mailing and the upcoming Annual Meeting.

Please check and see if I might have sent you a re-statement of this bill and whether or not you have paid it. If it isn't paid, it should come out of this current year's expenses.

In spite of some cancellations of those who have had to change their plans, we still have a very sizable group coming to the WTS Meeting.

We will be looking forward to having you and Mrs. Wynkoop at our house for the Executive Committee Meeting Thursday evening. When you arrive you probably should go to the Registration Desk at the Administration Building and get your room assignment so that that can be cared for before our meeting begins.

Please come with any ideas which you think should be considered in either our Executive or General Business Meetings--or both.

Many thanks for all you have done this year to make WTS a forward moving group.

Yours and HIS,

Delbert R. Rose